
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor 
 
THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 
 
FROM: Jacque Arnold, Project Manager 
 
DATE: August 22, 2025 
 
RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for RFP26-001 South Peninsula Hospital 

Generator System 
 
 
On July 9, 2025, the Kenai Peninsula Borough Purchasing & Contracting Department formally 
solicited proposals for RFP26-001 South Peninsula Hospital Generator System.  The request 
for proposals was advertised on Bid Express from July 9 – 28, 2025. 

 
The project consists of providing comprehensive design services for the replacement and 
relocation of the emergency power generation and essential electrical systems at South 
Peninsula Hospital (SPH).  
 

On the due date of July 28, 2025, one (1) proposal was received and reviewed by administrative 
personnel.   
 
The highest-ranking proposal, which includes a cost factor, was submitted by RESPEC Company, 
Inc. with a lump sum cost proposal of $341,492.10. The administrative personnel recommend 
award of a contract to RESPEC Company, Inc.  Your approval for this award is hereby requested. 
 
Funding of this contract will be charged to account number 491-81210-25PWR-49311. 
 
 
             
Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor     Date 
 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

 
Acct. No.    __491-81210-25PWR-49311   _________ 
 
Amount.  ____$341,492.10   ___________________  
 
By:  ____________________    Date:  ____________________ 
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